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Stuart Dobson
Reiltys Ellan Vannin

2nd December 2011
Dear Sir/Madam

First of all can I just say a huge thank you on behalf of the children and staff of Anagh
Coar Primary School for your support in donating a prize for our Christmas Fair.

The evening was thoroughly enjoyable and thanks to your help we have managed to raise
£1150, which will be used to fund School Trips, New Equipment, Books and other
resources.

We really can not do things like this without the support of local businesses.

Secondly may I take this opportunity to wish you all the best for a lovely Christmas and
New Year.

From all at Anagh Coar Primary School.




